
Callout 03_25_2020 

 

Good evening Jaguar Nation this is Mrs. Wilson, Principal at TMFMS.  As we continue learning during this 

pandemic, I wanted to reach out to inform you of some important information.  

TMFMS distributed technology for the last three days.  Moving forward if you have any technology 

questions please visit our website for direction on assistance.  Pinellas County School District will have 

additional locations for picking up computers.  This information will be located on the District Website 

and will be communicated in a call out.  

All field trips except for the DC field trip has been cancelled due to COVID 19.  Yesterday, I sent a letter 

about cancelling Grad Venture.  We will mail out refunds for all field trips that we have collected money 

for.  Please be patient as this may take us at least six weeks to complete and mail. 

Please make sure your child(ren) have signed into Teams and have communicated with all their teachers 

before noon tomorrow.  Teachers are receiving inappropriate comments within the Digital Classrooms.  

Please help us and reiterating the importance of being appropriate within these classrooms.  This is a 

time for learning and interacting with the teacher concerning learning.  The Digital Learning Schedule is 

posted on our Website and I am including in an email within this callout.  Teachers will give 

specifics/details on how this will work.  It is the expectation that your child is actively engaged during 

scheduled class times as this is how grading and assignments will be graded.  

That concludes the updates for this week.  Have a great evening. 

 


